Damato, Jim

From: Versie [vers1325@acl.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2013 11:26 AM

To: DiGiovanni, Kathryn

Ce: Damato, Jim; Tatum, Greg; Martin, Dr. Patrick
Subject: School Supply Donations for Jefferson School

Good Morning, this is Versie McNeil board member, the ribbon cutting ceremony was wonderful
and I see you are very excited to start the new school year. As per our conversation last
night, here is the information that you will need to discuss at your meeting with the staff
at Jefferson School. On Saturday, September 7, 2013 Golden Rule Lodge is having their annual
Community Day Affair. Golden Rule Chapter No. 50, Order of the Eastern Star, Prince Hall
Affiliation for the Jurisdiction of New Jersey, Inc., we would like to donate new school
supplies to Jefferson School. The event address is 221 Oswald Place, Vauxhall, NJ. on the
corner of Burkley Place next to Jefferson School. We would love if the nurse, guidance
counselor or a member of your staff could stop by between 12:80 or 12:30 on Saturday,
September 7th. We will have the items ready for your pickup at community day. It will also be
an opportunity for my chapter to take a picture with you. Please contact me at 9@8-413-1808
or versi3iS@aol.com to confirm someone will stop by to receive the donation. All are welcome
to this event, the community comes, there will be guest performers, fun games, food , etc and
it is free!l Hope to hear from you soon.

Thank you,
Versie McNeil

Sent from my iPad Versie




